



C. Everett Koop, M.D., Sc.D. Senter Scholar September 15, 1999

Laurence J. O'Connell, Ph.D., S.T.D. The Park Ridge Center 211 E. Ontario, Suite 800 Chicago, IL 6061103215

Dear Dr. O'Connell,

It has come to my attention that Advocate Health Care Systems is contemplating expanding their abortion indications to include destroying the fetus because it has Spina Bifida. This is truly a barbaric outrage. Turman's Spina Bifida are treated every day in this country and become competent, innovative, and creative citizens who are both loved and loving. Abortion for Spina Bifida is not indicated unless one is committed to a practice of eugenics.

Sincerely yours,

C. Everett Koop

C. Everett Koop, M.D., Sc.D

amb

cc: Susan Davinger

Hanover, New Hampshire 03755-3862 Tel. 603-650-1450 Fax 603-650-1452